
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2nd May 2025 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Year 6 SATs are from Monday 12th May to Thursday 15th May. All children have 
been working hard in preparation for these.  
 
We will be running a breakfast club, each morning, during SATs week for Year 6 
only. There will be no extra cost for this, and we strongly encourage Year 6 pupils to 
attend, as it is a good opportunity to relax with friends and for us to settle the 
children.  
 
Pupils should arrive at 8:20am (through the office door) and no later than 8.35am. 
 
For further information do not hesitate to contact any of the office.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

Mrs Young 

Executive Headteacher 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           Executive Headteacher:  Mrs. J Young (BA Hons, PGCE, NPQH) 

 
 

Lyme Street 
Haydock 

St Helens, 
Merseyside, 
WA11 0NL 

                                                                                         
 

Twitter @StJamesCEsth 
Phone: 01744 678545 
Email:   stjameshaydock@ldst.org.uk 
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